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Perhaps you have overlooked GOV 11340.85 (b)(5) and the commission's 

willingness to receive a petition by means of electronic co 

Dear Ms. Martin-Gallardo,  
 

Perhaps you have overlooked GOV 11340.85 (b)(5) and the commission's willingness to receive 
a petition by means of electronic communication, as Ms. Mathews offered in her email in 

TN227766.  
 
Perhaps I should give a call of thanks to Mr. Jared Babula? I spoke with Mr. Babula and told him 

if the commission starts rulemaking for the matter in the petition, I would be happy with that 
result.  

 
What area of law do you specialize in?  
 

take care,  
 

Steve Uhler  
sau@wwmpd.com  
 

On 2019-06-04 10:35, Martin-Gallardo, Jennifer@Energy wrote:  
>  

> Good morning, Mr. Uhler,  
>  
>  

>  
> I am happy to help you with your questions. Petitions for rulemaking are governed by Title 20, 

California Code of Regulations, section 1221. Section 1221(b) states that petitions "shall be filed 
with the executive director."  
>  

>  
>  

> You docketed your Petition in 19-BUSMTG-02 on April 13. (See TN# 227729.) On April 16, 
former Public Adviser Alana advised you that this was not the appropriate mechanism for filing 
your Petition with the Executive Director. Ms. Mathews provided you with various options to 

properly file your Petition with the Executive Director. That same day, Ms. Mathews delivered 
your Petition to the Executive Director after you indicated that is what you would like to see 

happen. (See TN# 227766.) Therefore, the date your Petition was filed with the Executive 
Director is April 16, 2019.  
>  

>  
>  



> I would also like to bring to your attention a recent filing by Energy Commission staff that you 
may be interested in as it relates to the RPS Enforcement Regulations. Yesterday, staff posted a 

Notice of a Pre-Rulemaking Workshop to solicit stakeholder comment on potential amendments 
to the RPS Enforcement regulations. You can find a link to that Notice here: 

https://www.energy.ca.gov/portfolio/pou_rulemaking/2016-RPS-03/.  
>  
>  

>  
> Please let me know if you have any further questions.  

>  
>  
>  

> Sincerely,  
>  

>  
>  
>  

>  
> Jennifer Martin-Gallardo  

>  
> Acting Public Adviser  
>  

> California Energy Commission  
>  

> Jennifer.Martin-Gallardo@energy.ca.gov  
>  
> 916-651-3748  

>  
> www.energy.ca.gov  

>  
> cid:image001.jpg@01D4DFC8.81807640  
>  

>  
>  

> 




